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Declaration of Department of Royal Rainmaking
and Agricultural Aviation
On Refraining from Giving Gifts to Officials and Personnel under Department of Royal
Rainmaking and Agricultural Aviation on New Year Festival 2023

On behalf of executive board, and officials of Department of Royal Rainmaking and
Agricultural Aviation (DRRAA), may the power of the Triple Gem and all holy powers grant
Thai people, DRRAA’s customer, entrepreneurs, and contractors including our director team,
personnel and their families the best wishes for happiness, health and fulfillment for
the New Year Festival 2023. On this occasion, DRRAA humbly expresses our profound
appreciation for all kind wishes and hospitalities. Furthermore, we would like to take
this opportunity to remind you of No Gift Policy by not giving all kinds of presents and gifts
to DRRAA executives and officials, during the new year festival or any occasions. This is in
accordance with DRRAA Policy which emphasizes on good practice for performing duties
without expecting gratuities in return.

We would appreciate your acknowledgement.

Given on December2 9, 2023
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Mr. Suphit Phithaktham
Director-General
Department of Royal Rainmaking
and Agricultural Aviation



